
 
S T O N I N G T O N  
Department of Planning Community 

Planning 
Forum 
 

DATE:  Thursday December 15, 2005 
LOCATION: Pine Point School Library/Technology Center 
   89 Barnes Road, Stonington, Connecticut 06378 
TIME:  7:00 p.m. 
 

Affordable Housing and the escalating value of property in Stonington 
has been a recent hot topic.  This topic has led the Town to create of an 
Affordable Housing Advisory Committee to develop a plan to address this 
issue.  This forum is designed to answer questions about what housing 
affordability is, and offer options to address community needs.   
  

Come and join David Fink, the Policy and 
Communications Director for the Partnership for 
Strong Communities and the Lyceum Resource and 
Conference Center in Hartford, Connecticut, to 
discuss this topic.  
   

The Partnership for Strong Communities is dedicated to raising public 
awareness and advancing solutions to end chronic homelessness, create 
affordable housing and build healthy and economically vital communities.  
On the web at www.ctpartnershiphousing.com 
  

For information or to request special assistance or accessibility for this 
meeting please contact the Stonington Department of Planning at 
860.535.5095 prior to the day of the meeting. 
   
Directions to Pine Point School: 
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=89+Barnes+Road,+Stonington,+CT+06378&iwloc=A&hl=en 
 
This event is sponsored by the Stonington Department of Planning 


